Bardsey Neighbourhood Plan update and Residents’ meeting
The Steering group have been working on a range of issues since the last Newsletter but in particular we have focused, as you might expect, on the sites that were originally listed as potential development sites in the Village. During October Leeds City Council are seeking to draw up a list of approved sites across the City to meet the required government targets. At this stage we estimate that in Bardsey we will be looking at sites for around 100 houses by 2028 and this is what we are using as our target.

On 10th November in the Village Hall Starting at 10 am the Parish council will be holding an all day drop in session where you will be able to come and have a look at what we have drawn together for the various sites and give us your feedback. We hope to use the feedback from the meeting to refine the plans for housing development in the Village. Fuller details of the meeting will be given in the November Newsletter.

For more information on the Neighbourhood Plan either go to the website www.bardseyvillage.org.uk/neighbourhood-plan  or contact Ed Stentiford on 572652

